
UM Library Wishes You a Happy and Prosperous Chinese New Year!
(2018/02/26)

Dear All,

Gong Xi Fa Cai!

To have more fun during the Chinese New Year celebration, the Library will prepare some Chinese traditional candies and
snacks to our students and staff who come to our Library Lobby, Reference Desk or Circulation Counter from 21 to 25
February 2018. (Available while stocks last.)

All are welcome!

Should you have any inquiries, please feel free to contact us at lib_circ@umac.mo or 8822 8160. Thank you!
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